
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
6th January 2016 

 
REFERENCE:  FOI\16\01 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information dated 4 January and detailed below. 

 

“May I ask under the Freedom of Information Act why the PSNI or PPS have not 

initiated proceedings against Molloy for causing gross sectarian offence using 

electronic means?” 

 

The Minister wrote to you on 5 January advising that the above part of your request had 

been sent to the Department’s Freedom of Information Team for a response. 

 

We have searched our records and have established that we do not hold any recorded 

information relating to your request. 

 

If you are unhappy at the way in which your request has been handled you may make a 

complaint to the Information Commissioner and ask him to investigate whether the DOJ 

has complied with the terms of the FOIA.  You can write to the Information 

Commissioner at: 

 

Freedom of Information Team 
 

 

Department of Justice 
Freedom of Information Team 
Information Services Division 
Block 4 
Knockview Buildings 
Ballymiscaw 
Stormont 
Belfast 
BT4 3SL 
 
Telephone 028 90378617 
Email: dojfoi@dojni.x.gsi.gov.uk 

 



 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

Cheshire 

SK9 5AF 

 

Further details on the role of the Information Commissioner can be found at: 

www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 

 

If you wish to discuss this please contact the Freedom of Information Team using the 

contact details provided at the top of the first page.  Please remember to quote your 

reference in any correspondence. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Manager 




